
WE BELIEVE EVERYONE IS EQUAL: EVERYONE DESERVES THE BEST 
 

Lieutenant Ellis Way, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN7 5FB t: 01992 629124 f: 01992 643354  
e: admin@st-maryshigh.herts.sch.uk w: www.st-maryshigh.herts.sch.uk  

Headteacher: Mr Nicholas Simms B.Sc. (Hons), NPQH  
 

‘Students feel happy and safe at school’ OFSTED 2019     
‘An exceptionally inclusive and caring community’ SIAMS Inspection 2020 

  
 

St Mary’s CE Academy, Cheshunt, is a limited company registered in England and Wales  
Company No. 07999861 Registered Office: As above  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

19 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I hope that these two days have not been unbearable for you all. The forecast for tomorrow in Cheshunt 
indicates the weather will be much cooler at 26c and we may even have rain. Students must be in school 
tomorrow, unless they are unwell: although we finish early there will be two registrations, meaning it is a full 
day for attendance. 
 
All students must bring their lanyards and identity cards to school, but they will be able to choose to wear 
either: 
 school uniform without jumper, tie and blazer, or 
 school PE kit, or 
 their own clothes* to help keep them cool. 

 
*If they choose their own clothes then these must be appropriate for school (no crop tops, small shorts, 
sliders-type footwear, jeans, etc.). 
 
As a reminder, normal lessons will take place for Period 1 and Period 2.  Following break, students will return 
to their form bases for tutorial and a year group act of worship.  All students will be dismissed at 12.00 
midday.  The school bus will depart school at 12.20pm. 
 
With best wishes, and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Nicholas Simms 
Head Teacher 
 

 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 
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